
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Aloha, 

 

CrimeStoppers Honolulu, a nonprofit organization in its 37th year, is Oahu’s leader in creating safe 

communities.  Crime impacts everyone from the cost of doing business, our property values and how safe we 

feel in our neighborhoods and workplace. 

 

This year’s event, “Felines, Canines & Wines,” will be held at Honolulu Country Club on Friday, April 6, 2018, 

from 5:30 to 10 p.m.  Join advocates who are passionate about fighting crime and celebrate CrimeStoppers 

contributions in helping to solve 2,909 cases, which have led to 1,042 arrests, and recovered more than 5 

million in stolen property as well as drugs out of our neighborhoods and schools.  We are also focusing in on 

Animal CrimeStoppers which is gaining momentum in preventing animal cruelty, so your help is vital in 

protecting those that cannot protect themselves.  The Crime Stoppers program has enjoyed great success with 

the anonymous information received which has led to the arrest and indictment of those responsible for 

committing felony offenses, boasting an average conviction rate of approximately 95% on cases solved by a tip 

to the program. 

 

We are not funded by taxes.  Donations from you, the business community and private individuals are our sole 

source of income.  We depend on you and would not be able to continue without your generous support. 

 

Event Sponsor levels are as follows and provides for a table for 10 guests and a host of benefits at our top tier 

levels:  Platinum Level for $7,500; Diamond Level for $5,000; Gold Level for $3,500; Silver Level for $2,500.  

Individual tickets are $100 per person. 

 

Your company will also be listed on the CrimeStoppers website www.honolulucrimestoppers.org which is 

viewed worldwide and receives over 2 million visitors per year. 

 

All donations are tax deductible.  You will receive a receipt with our 501c3 number for monetary, in kind and 

goods donated.  Donations can be sent to the address below, or we will gladly pick them up.  Please mail check 

to (credit cards will be accepted on the form attached): CrimeStoppers Honolulu, Inc., P.O. Box 22375, 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96823-2375. 

 

On behalf of CrimeStoppers, we thank you in advance for your consideration and contribution.  Please 

respond by March 14, 2018.  If you have any questions, please contact us at 723-3730 or by E-mail:  

coordinator@honolulucrimestoppers.org.  

 

 

Sincerely 

Gary C. Yanagihara 

 

 

 

 

President, CrimeStoppers Honolulu, Inc. 


